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NEWSLETTER

The UTTC "Roving Heporters" have sent the UTTC Newsletter the following news report on the NIEA Con-
ference held in Bismarck f rom October 27-31:

The National lndian Education Association Conference was recently held in Bismarck. lndian teachers, ad-
ministrators in education, counselors, and leaders from tribal, state, and national organizations attended from all
over the United States. A total of 72 registered tribes participated in the Conference, and tribal leaders f rom as far
away as Alaska came to Bismarck.

The theme of this year's Conference was "Strength of the People--Enriching the Circle".
Although the Roving Reporters attended only two of the Conference events, we heard lrom many of our peers

that the whole Conference was a huge success.
As part of the NIEA Conference, Anne Sward, the star of the popular daytime soap opera "As the World Turns"

arrived on the UTTC campus. United Tribes students and staff had the opportunity to meet the star and visit with
her at the school cafeteria. Those who attended enjoyed coffee and cookies with Ms. Sward. The refreshments
were compliments of the Food Services students. Ms. Sward explained that she is the Chairperson for a fund-
raising drive that is currently going on for a scholarship program; the scholarship is for any students in any lndian
college. She also described a "logo contest" associated with the fund drive. Any lndian artist is invited to par-
ticipate. The drawing for the winner and runners-up will be in New York City.

The students who attended the reception lor Ms. Sward asked about the soap opera and the scholarship that
will be awarded. Ms. Sward stated that people in the east still think that lndians hunt buffalo and live in teepees!
She confessed that one of the reasons that she visited here was to see for herself if this is truel

Ms. Sward signed autographs and had pictures taken with various students. She was presented with a very
beautiful shawl, compliments of the UTTC Student Senate.

The UTTC Roving Reporters attended the NIEA Pow Wow, which was held at the Bismarck Civic Center. A total
of eight drum groups registered; the three singing drum groups that took home all the money were all f rom Ft. Ber-
thold. First Prize were to the Oakdale Singers from Mandaree; Oakdale beat the Mandaree Singers only two
points. The Mandaree Singers won Second Place, and Third Prize went to the Eagle Whistle Singers from Man-
daree.

The champion dancers from each category were:
Men's Traditional - Ben Lovejoy, Ft. Totten, N.D.
Men's Fancy - Todd Redbear
Men's Grass - Darryl Goodwill, Carlyle, Sas., Canada
Women's Traditional - Dawn Decora, Rapid City, S.D.
Women's Fancy - Prairie Rose Little Sky, Kyle, S.D.
Men's Team Dance - Clyde Bearstail Team
Ladies' Team Dance - Orian Baker Team

There was also a Halloween Masquarade in association with the NIEA Pow Wow.
Overall, it was a good Pow Wow. lt was really good to see all our friends and relatives. The dancing ended as

the Oakdale Singers sang the travelling song. Many thanks went out to Mr. Henry Greencrow, Mr. Pete Coffy, and
Mr. Elmer White for doing the announcing
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Date: November 24 & 25
Tues. - Sloppy Joe
Wed. - Thankgiving Dinner

Date: November 30
Mon. - Ham



Mr. Joe Many Bears, Men's Traditional Dancer at the
NIEA Pow Wow. Joe is a former student of UTTC.

Ms. Anne Sward, at the school cafeteria vislting with
students.

Student Senate Minutes

Dayton Seaboy, Vice Pres. called the meeting to order
Memos were read from Mr. Ed Johnson - Subject: Proper procedure in checking vehicles at UTTC Campus " Sub-
ject: Student vehicles and insurance
From: Dave Gipp - Subject: Student Body meeting Mandatory for nomination of Student Senate Pres.

New Business: new projects for Plumbing, Electrical, and Carpentry - Weatherization on houses on campus
-Mainlenance
Messages at Security Office: work study-Police Science Cadet - maybe they can learn proper radio procedures
there.
During Student Body Meetings students will be docked time from not being there at the Student Body meetings at

least one hour up to half a days pay or more is being considered. Changes meetings different time f rame" P.E. to
be resumed hopefully next week. Billy Joe Falcon motioned to have each class representive take roll at each Stu'
dent Body meeting for their individual vocation. Seconded by Harry Debray. Harry Debray motioned to have
meetings staggered hours and staggered days. Seconded by Albert Gros Ventre. Gino motioned to have time limit
set for meeting. Seconded by Albert Gros Ventre. Dayton called a vote on all motions to be passed, and motions
were passed. AFDC students will be docked by Dave Gipp notifying the AFDC students Social Workers. Mailroom
is not usually open on Saturdays and often times during the week. Dave said he will talk to Ed Johnson. Albert mo'
tion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Harry.

Student Body Meeting - Minutes

Dayton called the meeting to order at 3:28 p.m. He asked the Class Reps. to introduce themselves and tellwhat
vocation they represent.
John Thunderhawk spoke about the Cross Country Meet at the Golf Course at the Y.M.C.A. He also said there
would be a bus available for the tournament at U of Mary. Dayton opened that nominations of Student Senate
President. Barbra Smith nominated Keith Blackhair, seconded by Harry Debray. Sandra Bulltail nominated
Yvonne Shelltrack, seconded by Kathy Wandahsega. Tony Goodlow nominated Billy Joe Falcon, seconded by
Julie Hed Eye. Larry Grandboise made a motion lo close the nomination procedures, seconded by Jeff.
Question and Answer Session to be held for the candidates so students will know who will be best for the position.

Session will be Wed, afternoon at 3:00 pm. Voting will be at Cafeteria Thurs. 1 'l:35 am to 1 :00 pm. Motion to ad-
journ the meeting was made by Albert Gros Ventre, Seconded by Larry Granboise.



' "'--.:''Parent 
I nvolvement Comm ittee

Attention all UTTC Staff and Students: Once again the elementary school will hold the Sponsor-A'TJ-Child for
Christmas. For those of you unfamiliar with the project, a UTTC staff member or student may choose a K-8 grade

TJ student to sponsor with a Christmas gift. Some of the guidelines for sponsoring a child are:

. 1. Please no food or candy gift items.'r*z 2.Trylo keep the cost of your gift to no more than $10.00
3. Please have your gift brought to the elementary school no later than December 14th. We have set December
16th as distribution day after the children's Christmas Music Program.
4. Please sign your name as the giver. We are having the children write thank-yous and they will need to know who
to thank.

This event is being handled by the Parent lnvolvement Committee. lf you are interested in choosing a child or have
further questions, please call ext. 256 and speak to Anita Baird or Brenda Jechort.

T.J. is proud to announce the
ATTENDANCE for the months of August,
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Adrian Eagleshield
lntayden DuBoi s

Oren Hill
Idendalin DuBois
Ferlin Dorian
Roxanne Dorian
Toni Eaglehshield
Linda Greaves

Kristy Belgarde
I,lary Ann Greave s

Jeffrey Miller
Lynette Eagleshield
Frit z Eag leshield
IIichelle Unger
Ctyde Standing Bear

Steven Red Bow

Brandon. Eagleshield

students who have had

September and October

OCTOBER

PERFECT
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Randi Cadotte
Wayden DuBois
Wendalin DuBois

Nathan Bear

Roberta Delqarrias
Ferlin Dorian
Roxanne Dorian
Jeffrey Miller
Fred Medicine Stone

Melissa lihite Eagle
Misty Belgarde
Melanie Standing Bear

Chri s Halsey
Chris Parisien
Steven Red Bow

Lloyd DeMarrias
Kenneth DeMarrais

Al-Anon meets every Wednesday evening at 7:30, at the Chemical Health Center. The only requirement lor
membership is that there be a problem of alcoholism in a relative or friend.

The Chemical Health Center provides transportation to the Dakota Plains A.A. Group meeting at the Peace Pipe

lndian Center in Bismarck, every Tuesday evening. The car leaves the Chemical Health Center at 7:40 pm.

Peer Counselor's meeting, Tuesday, November 24, al4:00, at the Chemical Health Center.


